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HOSA 

• This is an important message for everyone with a with a sweet tooth! Chocolate Bars, Chocolate Almonds and 
Candy will be sold outside the office at lunch today! Come by for a treat and support HOSA. 

 
Leadership Camp 

• Are you interested in going to Leadership Camp this year? Camp committee and leads have been busy planning! 
Leadership camp is a 3-day getaway to develop leaders for PPHS. Teacher nominations go out Tuesday to grades 
9 and 10. Do not worry if you don’t get a sheet as you can self-nominate by getting a form at the leadership table at 
lunch. There are only 100 spots, so jump on this opportunity ASAP. Do you feel lucky? Buy a raffle ticket at lunch 
and try your luck out to win a prize. Proceeds support leadership camp. Tickets are 1 for $2 or 3 for $5 at the 
leadership table. Freezies are also on sale for $2. 

 
Library 

• The White Pine reading p[program is going strong and at PPHS, and it’s never been easier to join! Just sign out a 
White Pine novel from the library and start reading. Every book you read=one ballot for a chance to win a $50 
Chapters gift card! The White Pine reading club runs until June, so there’s still plenty of time to get involved. Visit 
the library today, grab a book, and start reading! 

 
Movie Club 

• A friendly reminder that Movie Club is meeting today at lunch in room 220. All are welcome! Snacks, movies, and 
fun! 

 
Music 

• Music Council meets today in the music room. Please be in your seats at 10:40 a.m. sharp as we will be welcoming 
our festival volunteers and going over the material for next week’s festival. For all those students who have 
volunteered to help at next week’s Sunderland Lions Music festival next Wednesday and Thursday - there is a 
meeting TODAY at lunch to go over job descriptions and movement throughout the building for the days of the 
festival. Please arrive in the music rooms no later than 10:40 a.m. as there is a lot to go through to make sure we 
are ready. Bring your lunches. See you all there!   

 
Nowruz 

• Nowruz, also known as the Persian New Year, is a celebration of the first day of spring and the beginning of a new 
year in the Persian calendar. It means new day. It is celebrated by millions of people around the world, including 
those from Iran, Afghanistan, Tajikistan, Azerbaijan, Turkey, and Central Asian countries. Nowruz is a time for 
family gatherings, festive meals, and traditions that symbolize renewal and hope. Wishing everyone who celebrates 
a happy Nowruz!  

 
“Outside the Box” 

• This is a reminder that the Neurodivergent club “Outside the Box” is meeting today in room 202 at the beginning of 
lunch. There will be pizza! We offer a welcoming environment, peer support, fun activities and discussions. Please 
see Mrs. O’Mara or Mr. Trefiak for more details. See you there!  

 

Sports 
• Ultimate Frisbee tryout is tonight for Junior Ultimate in Gym A/B. 


